
 
 
 
 
 

 
Circ. 012/07               October 2007. 
 
 
 

Re: Fee increase effective 1st June 2007 
 
 
 

 
Dear Doctor,  
 
In accordance with Social Partnership Agreement ‘Towards 2016’ HSE -
Primary Care Reimbursement Service have been authorised to increase 
General Practitioner fees by 2% with effect from 1st June 2007.  
 
Arrears of fees will be paid with your October 2007 payments. 
 
Enclosed, for your information, please find a fees booklet showing the 
revised fee rates, including the fees applicable from 1st December 2006, 
which caters for 3% increase under terms of same Agreement.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
Patrick Burke,  
Assistant National Director  
Finance Shared Services - PCRS 
Health Service Executive 
  


